
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2013 3:49:04 PM
Subject: RE: Cost Analysis Benefit Study

The draft will be finished by the close of business Friday. I will circulate the draft to the Board offices next week and 
will submit the final report once I receive feedback from each office.

Marcia

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 2:51 PM
To: Adams, Marcia
Subject: Cost Analysis Benefit Study

Marcia,
Do you know when the cost analysis benefit study will be completed for SC airplanes? 
Thanks,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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